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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   

To: 

Arthur Webster Chairman, ITU-T SG9 
awebster@its.bldrdoc.gov 

Shigeyuki Sakazawa Rapporteur ITU-T SG9 Q1/9 
sh-sakazawa@kddi.com 

Tae Kyoon Kim Rapporteur ITU-T SG9 Q7/9 
tkkim@etri.re.kr 

   

CC: 

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@avagotech.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hp.com 

   

Subject: Reply to ITU-T Study Group 9 Liaison Statement on new work item for J.HiNoC2 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Big Island, HI, USA, 16th July 2015 
 

Dear Mr. Webster and members of ITU-T Study Group 9, 
 
Thank you for your communication of 17 June 2015 regarding the status “LS on new work item 
for J.HiNoC2”.  We look forward to further information as the project makes progress. For your 
information, IEEE 802.3 project P802.3bn EPON Protocol over Coax has just advanced to 
Working Group Ballot status.  We anticipate being able to send a draft after the first ballot round 
is completed.  
 
We look forward to receiving updates as your work progresses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Law 
 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 
  

                                                           
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 
represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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